
 

 

 

Monthly Newsletter 
                January 2020-Happy New Year! 

It was great to see so many families join in for our Holiday 
coffee event. It’s always nice to have a little more time to visit 
and for everyone to get to know each other more!  
 

       
 
In our Preschool/Kindergarten class we have been exploring 
all things snow and winter. They have had so much fun 
decorating the tree and their classroom with the art they 
have made. In circle time we are working on emotions, we 
have enjoyed our special visitor Ms. Susan who has been 
reading to us, and we have also enjoyed the expansion to our 
loose parts area and constructive play materials. The castles 
and structures the children are building with them are 
amazing!  
 
Our Toddler classroom has transitioned into numbers, colors, 
and letters. It has been so neat to see how quickly the 
children are picking up on these early literacy components. 
There is an interest emerging in Oceanic Life, sparked by a 
new book added to the class recently, so our Teachers will 
support that exploration starting in January with the kids. 
 
Our Infant classroom is filling up quickly. We are in the 
process of hiring a second full time Teacher to work in that 
classroom and so you will see a new addition to our teacher 

team in January. Our little ones have been having  so much 
fun making cards, doing creative indoor gross motor 
activities, and in making new friends this month.  

            

                   

     Reminders/Special Dates 

 December 23-January 3rd-Closed for Holiday Break 
 January 14- Library Month on Tuesdays starts for all 

ages 
 We are collecting items for our loose parts project. 

Any applicable items are greatly appreciated! Thank 
you for the donations we have already received. 
 
 

      


